
REMEMBERING

Blair "Blah-Blah" Breast
November 28, 1984 - November 18, 2012

Tribute from Grace Gardens Funeral Chapel Staff

Grace Gardens Funeral Chapel Staff send our condolences to family and friends. Our thoughts and

prayers are with you all.

Tribute from Miss Mags

Relation: A former student

Dear Violet and Blake -- so deeply sorry to hear about your loss.  Blair was just an awesome kid to

know when I was teaching at Kihew Asiniy.  I will keep you in my prayers.  Love, Miss Maglione


